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CONTACT:

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is replacing the I-39/90/94 bridges across the Wisconsin 
River in Columbia County, with project completion scheduled in fall 2027. 

PROJECT LIMITS:

This project begins approximately one mile north of County U and 
continues approximately one mile south of County V. The length of this 
project is approximately 3 miles.

PURPOSE:

The project is to address the needs of the aging I-39/90/94 structures 
and maintain vehicular traffic across the Wisconsin River Bridges. 

PROJECT CONCEPT:

Replacement of the existing I-39/90/94 bridges over the Wisconsin 
River. Reconstruction of approximately two miles of I-39/90/94 to 
accommodate the new bridge locations. Replacement of County U and 
County V bridges over I-39/90/94. Reconstruction and realignment of 
approximately 0.5 miles of County U and County V. 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS:

During construction, I-39/90/94 will remain open to three lanes in each 
direction during peak travel times. County U, over I-39/90/94, will be 
closed from mid-June through fall 2024. Occasional traffic impacts 
along County V, St. Lawrence Bluff Road, and Oak Knoll Drive.

Boat traffic will be restricted to a navigation channel delineated by 
buoys beginning in late-July.
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